
 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: District Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie - CEO 

Date: Thursday 26 March 2020 

Re: State District Sides and State Championships Ref: 20008 

 

 
 

The Board of Bowls Queensland have decided the State District Sides of 2020 be postponed and 
not held in 2020, this event will now be played as the State District Sides of 2021, commencing 28 
April to 1 May 2021 inclusive with the State Championships 3 May to 16 May inclusive. The 2021 
State District Sides will be held in the Gateway District.  
 
At this stage, no decision has been made regarding dates of the 2020 State Championships. BQ 
still await the decision regarding whether the Bowls Australia Nationals (Australian 
Championships) of 2020 will proceed.  
 
  

 
Brett Wilkie 
CEO 
 


